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March 15, 2024

City of Naperville
400 S. Eagle Street
Naperville, IL 60540

To Whom it May Concern:

For the past few months, | have been collaborating with Transportation Project
Manager Michael Prousa as we examined traffic plans and safe routes to school
related to Indian Prairie School District schools. These observations were
completed with input from school principals and other key administrative staff
and centered on suggested improvements to traffic during the arrival and
dismissal of students and staff. Following these initial assessments, an additional
meeting was held to discuss the proposed changes to lane markings and signage.
Our school district is aware of these improvements and agrees with the
recommendations made by the staff from the City of Naperville.

Sincerely,
//’) ) .
£S5 te oLl
Ron Wilke
School Safety, Security and Emergency Preparedness Coordinator

Cc:  Dr. Adrian Talley, Superintendent of Schools
Matt Shipley, Chief School Business Official
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